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HARLEQUIN 
School of Gymnastics 

 

 

 

 

DROPPING & PICKING UP OFF 

CHILDREN 
It has come to our attention that some children are 

being dropped off early for their gymnastics class. 

Can I remind you that our Duty of Care is from the 

time they are recorded on the register. Please do not 

leave your child in the building unsupervised, if we 

need to evacuate for any reason we are only aware of 

the gymnasts who have signed in, therefore you are 

still responsible for them. 

 

I must also point out that when your child’s session 

finishes you must come in and collect them, we will 

not allow them to leave unattended or with another 

child under the age of 18 years.  If you child is old 

enough to walk home we will only allow this to 

happen if we have written consent from their parent / 

guardian. 

 

We apologise if you think this 

unnecessary but we have a ‘Duty of 

Care’ for your children. 

General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) 

New legislation called the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) is now in place and set to become adopted 

by UK law. All companies and businesses within the UK and the EU will have until May 2018 to ensure they are 

compliant with the new regulation. Superseding the Data Protection  Act (1998), it affects how organisations 

obtain, use and retain their data in their day to day work.  

 

With this in mind, our governing body; British Gymnastics has changed the way you are able to register your 

child for their membership which includes their insurance for gymnastics training. Within the first 2 weeks of 

joining, you must register your child via the British Gymnastics website in order to continue training at Harlequin. 

Without it, unfortunately, we are unable to accept your child as they will not have valid membership or insurance. 

Harlequin will only hold data on our system which we need to enable us to process your child(ren) classes, 

payment and pass on information. 

The Paysubsonline.com team have been working with a certified data practitioner to ensure our system and 

internal processes supports us with the compliance of the new GDPR.  
 

MAY Gym Camp 

 
The dates for our Easter Gym Camp’s have now been 

released and can be booked via our Web Site. If you 

are member please book via your Paysubs account. 

Just login in and go through into Events. 

 

Tuesday 29th May, 

Wednesday 30th May, 

Friday 1st June  

 

£21 all day including lunch 

£11 half day either morning or afternoon 

 
Wednesday gym camps only run in the afternoon 

(1 – 4pm) £11 for children 5 years an over, 

 

Children 3-4 years are welcome for 2 hours (1.30 – 3.30pm) 

£7.50 

 

Please book early to avoid disappointment. 

 

There will be a price increase as of the August Gym Camps. 

Prices will be £15 ½ day, £25 full day, £10 for 3-4 year olds  

 

Please not we do have problems with booking via mobile 

phones so please use either Ipad, Lap Top or computer. 
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COMPETITONS Harlequin Club Competition 2018 

 
On Sunday 8th April Harlequin hosted its first club competition of 2018. We held an Open recreational 

competition for gymnastics in our Advanced classes and Salto from Luton came along with some of their 

gymnasts to. These gymnasts train no more than 2 hours a week. 
In Level 1 Age 8-9 

Isla Kennedy scored 41.40 Overall to come 6th Place, Rosie Burley scored 41.85 overall to come 5th Place, Isbaella 

Clements scored 42.55 to come 4th place, Elise Seed scored 43.35 overall to come 3rd and take the Bronze medal.   Sara 

Bunside scored 44.25 Overall to come 2nd taking the Silver medal and Melike Dagelen scored 44.35 Overall to come 1st 

and take the Gold medal.  Elise Seed also took home the trophy for the highest score on Bar on the day. 

In Level 1 Age 11-13 

Millie Barber scored 40.55 overall to come 6th, Madison Beckett scored 41.65 overall to come 5th, Mia Dockery scored 

42.25 overall to come 4th, Scarlett Morgan and Isabella Gryckiewicz scored 42.65 overall to come joint 3rd claiming the 

Bronze medal.  Holy Dignum scored 42.70 overall to come 2nd taking home the Silver medal and Olivia Msoffe scored 

44.75 Overall taking the Gold medal home. Olivia also took home the trophy for the highest overall score of the day. 

In Level 2 Boys 

We had Oliver Ashton-May he scored 30.40 overall to claim 2nd place and take the Silver medal home, while Alfie 

Smees scored 32.80 overall to take home the Gold medal. 

In Level 2 Age 9-10 

Keira French scored 42.10 overall to come 1st and take the Gold medal. 

In Level 2 Age 11-12 

Amber Cook scored 37.70 overall to come 7th, Gabrielle King scored 40.15 to come 6th, Madison Bryant scored 40.90 to 

come 4th, Amy Faulkner and Katy Miles scored 41.15 to come 3rd taking the Bronze medal.  Bethany Nolan scored 41.25 

to take the Silver Medal and Atrin Amini scored 42.40 to take the Gold medal. 

In Level 3 Age 9-10 

Phoebe Williment scored 40.55 to come 3rd taking the Bronze Medal, and Emma Hallett scored 42.60 to come 1st and 

take the Gold medal. 

In Level 3 Age 11-12 

Danielle Daglish scored 41.10 to come 3rd taking the Bronze Medal and Caolifhinn Todd scored 41.85 to come 1st taking 

the Gold medal. 

In Level 3 Age 13+ 

Elizabeth Sanders scored 39.50 to come 4th Overall, Freya Robinson scored 41.60 to come 3rd taking the Bronze medal 

and Ellie-Mae Smith scored 41.65 to come 2nd taking the Silver Medal. 

 

Well Done to all gymnasts that competed.  You all looked amazing in your leotards.  All your 

coaches are very proud of the hard work and your achievements on the day. 
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Development Competition 
 

 
On Sunday 8th April 2018, 9 young gymnasts aged between 4 and 6 years old, turned up to Harlequin looking amazing in 

their leotards. This was their first time that any of them had taken part in any kind of competition. These gymnasts 

worked so hard, working skills that were very new to them. They were invited to participate in a friendly grades 

competition open to all aspiring development gymnasts to help them gain vital competition experience. We were very 

proud of how they performed around the competition, and their faces were a picture with big smiles, cheering on the 

others, it was so lovely to see. 

Due to the skills and the short time they had to learn them, we placed them where we felt they would perform and feel 

comfortable. All the gymnasts competed the vault, 3 competed the Bar and 5 competed the Range & Conditioning. 

Isabella Koci  – Vault 12.40 

Maddie Lee  – Vault 12.30, Bar 12.05 and R&C 10.80 

Lauren Hill  – Vault 12.10, Bar 12.00 and R&C 10.90 

Gracie Benson  – Vault 11.70, Bar 10.50 

Ilithyia Housden  – Vault 11.60 

Amelia Miles  – Vault 11.20 and R&C 10.00 

Cassius Frecklton  – Vault 11.60 

Jayden Finch  – Vault 12.70 and R&C 10.10 

Jacob Gey  – Vault 12.30 and R&C 10.60 

 

A few of the above gymnasts have been selected to trial within our Development groups, Amy and I wish them all the 

very best and look forward to seeing them compete in future competitions. The remaining gymnasts will keep working 

these skills and hopefully they will follow the same route. 

Huge congratulations to all the gymnast who took part. 
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We post updates daily so for the latest club info please go to our 

Facebook page.   

 

 

 

BADGE Classes 
 

 

Gymnasts work really hard in all our recreational 

classes from  

Pre-school Mini who work theme badges 

Junior classes which work the Pre-school 1st, 2nd 

and 3rd Badges  

Bronze, Silver & Gold classes work very hard to 

complete their Badges 8 down to 1. 

 

We now have gymnasts who moved onto Bronze 

Fitness.  

Keep up the great work 

 

Congratulations 

We are here for gymnasts, parents and coaches. If you need to speak to us please 

contact either.. 

Harlequin Welfare Officers 

 
 Kelly Billington Dawn Thurgood Natalie Stringer 

 07854 375577 07815 542069 07852 237966 

Email:  harlequinwelfareteam@gmail.com 

 

 

COMMENTS 
 

At Harlequin we are always planning to 

achieve the best for our gymnasts by 

supporting progressions with new ideas to 

reach the final skills. 

 

We welcome feedback by gymnasts and 

parents. If you would like to have a say 

please leave a comment, with your name 

and contact number, we will answer you 

personally. 
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